
I am asking that all research animals be given the opportunity to be adopted through a 
reputable humane society. 

I emphasize reputable humane society so that applicants will be properly vetted before 
these poor animals are adopted. Each animal deserves families that are capable of 
providing for them financially, as well as emotionally. 

 

Thank you. 

 

Carol Lynn Groves 

6515 SW 170th Avenue 

Aloha, OR 97007 

 


